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Friday, June 28, 2024 

 

Dear Member, 

 

This letter is to confirm that your AHCC ® product has been tested and verified as authentic 

AHCC® by Alkemist Labs, a third-party testing facility. Alkemist has extensive experience 

testing products claiming to be AHCC®, identifying those that contain genuine AHCC® as well 

as those misrepresenting their product’s contents.  We are proud to feature your product on our 

website as a “Verified Authentic” AHCC® product.   

 

You are welcome to use one of the following two phrases in your marketing materials:  

“Verified Authentic by the AHCC® Association”  

“Verified Genuine by the AHCC® Association” 
 

In the coming months, we will be sending out newsletters that document new AHCC ® research, 

share blog posts designed to educate consumers, and provide updates on events like the 

International Congress for Natural and Integrated Medicine. Please watch for these. 

 

If you haven’t seen the media coverage we secured for AHCC ®, we encourage you to watch 

some of the interviews and read the articles and share them with your customers as you feel 

appropriate. 

 

Thank you for being a member of the Association. Please reach out if you have any questions.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

 
 

Lillian Kreppel 

Executive Director 

https://www.ahcc.net/authentic-ahcc/
https://www.ahcc.net/blog/
https://www.ahcc.net/videos/
https://www.ahcc.net/articles/

